
From: Rob Bender <RBender@seapines.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/21/2016 9:42:55 AM
Subject: RE: Press Event

Hello Katherine,
It is hard to believe it has been nearly 3 years since the press conference in Harbour Town announcing the dredging 
project. I hope all is going well with you.

I have a bit of a favor and hope you can assist. This year Gregg Russell is celebrating 40 years of performing in 
Harbour Town; he is such an important part of peoples vacation experience and he is such a great ambassador for Sea 
Pines Resort, Hilton Head Island, and the State of South Carolina. He has entertained millions of guests over these 40 
years and we could not be more proud and appreciative of all he has done for our resort and community. I am 
hoping that at some point you and the Governor were able to enjoy one of his shows.

I wanted to see if there is any way of getting a letter from Governor Haley recognizing this accomplishment that we 
could present to him? I know he would be really touched and appreciative.

I look forward to hearing back from you and really appreciate you considering this request.

Many Thanks,
Rob

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2013 12:57 PM
To: Rob Bender
Subject: RE: Press Event

Rob,
It was a pleasure working with you and your team. You have an all-star team!
Thank you again for all of your support. Please let me know if you ever need anything. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Rob Bender [mailto:RBender@seapines.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 4:28 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Press Event

Good Afternoon Katherine,
I want to thank you for the opportunity to host the press event with the Governor this afternoon in Harbour Town. It 
was a pleasure working with you and I look forward to working with you again.
Many Thanks,
Rob
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Rob Bender
Director of Recreation & Marine Operations
Phone 843.842.1951 Cell 843.816.5519 
rbender@seapines.com

Accommodations | Golf | Meetings | Caterina S Weddings | Dining | Real Estate

Visit us at Sea Pries com | Home of the RBC Heritage PGA Golf Tournament
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